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A C T I V I T I E S 
Friday, February 16 

9:00 a.m. Girls' Tennis 
12:00 noon 

Gym 

12:00 noon 

12 :00 noon 

MIS Majors Department Meeting 
F-63 
Academic Council - Conference 
Room 
Accounting Tutoring - F-59 

4:00 - 5:00 p.m. Baseball Practice - Gym 
5:00 - 11:00 p.m. WCAC 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. Basketball Practice - Gym 
8:00 p.m. BYOB - Kappa Chi 

Saturday, February 17 
9:45 a.m. Task Force Committee - F58 
8:00 p.m. BYOB - Phi Omega Psi 
8:00 p.m. Basketball - Hawthorne - HOME 

Sunday, February 18 
3:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m. WCAC 
7:00 p.m. Folk Mass - Little Theater 
8:00 p.m. Film - McCabe & Mrs. Miller -

Little Theater 

A T T E N T I O N S T U D E N T S 
Students' schedules will be available for veri-
fication at the Registrar's Office from Feb. 
21 thru Feb. 28. All schedules must be veri-
fied to insure students receiving proper credit 
for courses and correct bills from the Business 
Office. 

H A V E A G R I P E ? 
Some students are constantly complaining about 
everything. However, not many of these students 
find the time or the interest to sit down and 
discuss their complaints with concerned people. 
There is a Committee on Student Life, there is a 
Student Government, there are other committees 
at the college who are interested and who will 
respond promptly. Let's stop griping, get our 

kids together and talk about some of these prob-
lems. A Concerned Administrator — G.L. 

M A R K E T I N G C L U B 
There will be a meeting of the NHC Marketing 
Club Wednesday, February 21, 1973 in the new 
Student Lounge at 12:00 noon. It is an 
essential meeting for all members because 
plans are now being formulated to conduct a 
Craftsmens Fair on campus in early October. 
The club will also be accepting names for its 
initial field,trip to Bedford, Mass. to a 
firm which does the marketing research for 
the Playboy Club. All students on campus, 
regardless of major, are invited to join the 
Marketing Club. 

GRATITUDE 
Members of NHC Community - Kappa Chi National 
Sorority wishes to express their gratitude to 
all who helped make our Bake Sale a success. 
Special thanks to: Mrs. Cynthia Levine, Mrs. 
Fannie Gleason, Mr. Norman Wood, Claudette 
Bell, Mrs. Bulcock, Mrs. H. Donaldson, Mrs. 
Gertrude Shapiro, Mrs. Karen Currier and Mrs. 
Joanne Tilton. Again, our many thanks to all 
who contributed to a worthy cause. 

WATCH for Kappa Chi's Easter Bake Sale. More 
goodi es - homemade breads, bunny raffle and 
free refreshments. Proceeds will be forwarded 
to Easter Seals. 

"May the Spirit Never Die" 
Carol Marinaccio 

G R A D U A T I O N D A T E 
President Edward M. Shapiro announced today that 
the Graduation Committee has chosen Saturday 
May 26 as the date for graduation this year. 
Commencement exercises will be held at 2:30 p.m. 
on the athletic field. In the event of bad 
weather, the gym will serve as an alternate 
location. Negotiations are now underway for 
a graduation speaker, and an announcement will 
be made as soon as the selection is definite. 



< 

NEWS I T E M S NEEDED. 
Administration, Faculty and Staff at NHC— 
Alumni Coordinator Edith Antunes would greatly 
appreciate contributions of newsworthy items 
for the next issue of the Alumni and College 
News. If you're in doubt about what kinds 
of information she uses, Public Relations has 
a few extra copies of the last issue. 

B I B L E S T U D Y 
The Society of Black Coalition sponsored a 
Bible Study meeting on Wednesday evening. 
The meeting, open to all, was held in the 
Student Lounge from 6 - 8 p.m. and was very 
well attended. A brisk discussion ensued 
covering the principles of Christianity as 
they apply to everyone. Future meetings are 
planned, with everyone welcome to attend and 
participate. Watch the Campus News activities 
column for dates. 

K A P P A CHI' R A F F L E S 
Winners of Kappa Chi's Valentine's Day Raffle 

1. Valentine Cake - Richard Sayer 
2. Panda Bear - Mr. Carl Kingsley 

Don't forget about our 10-speed bike raffle. 
Tickets will be on sale through March 28. Buy 
a ticket! Get yourself in shape on top of a 
10-speed Schwinn bike. 

R E S E R V I N G T H E L O U N G E 
Anyone wishing to reserve the lounge must do 
so by going through the Student Activities 
Office. Contact Brian Gorden or Cynthia 
Levine. 

"MY T H R E E A N G E L S " 
"My Three Angels", one of America's most popular 
modern comedies, will be staged at Plymouth State 
College, Stiver Hall at 8:00 p.m. Feb. 18 -
Feb. 21. The plot revolves around three warm-
hearted convicts who hire out as roofers to a 
family with no roof overhead. The unique set-
ting and characters promise to provide the 
audience with more than mere chuckles. The 
play contains the classic situation wherein the 
bad guys actually turn out to be the good guys, 
achieving their ends via unorthodox means. 
Don't forget, the curtain will rise at 8:00 p.m. 
with tickets priced at $1.50 for adults and 
$.75 for students. 

D O N A T I O N 
All the remaining baked good from the Kapp 
Chi Sorority Bake Sale were donated to the 
students who eat in the dining area. We 
hope you enjoyed our food. -- The Sisters of 

Kappa Chi 

S K I W E E K E N D 
The Hawthorne Inn in Jackson has been reserved 
for March 2 - 4 for New Hampshire College 
alumni and friends. The price will be 
approximately $24 per person, which includes 
Saturday and Sunday breakfasts and dinner 
Saturday. If anyone is interested, please 
contact Miss Edith Antunes as reservations 
are still available. 

S K E E T T E A M 
The NHC Skeet Team will be shooting against 
Dartmouth College Saturday, February 17, in 
Merrimack. Good Luck!! 

P I A N O P L A Y E R S 
Can you play the piano? The Miss New 
Hampshire College Pageant urgently needs a 
pianist to accompany routines of the 8 NHC 
contestants. The girls will start rehearsals 
on Monday, February 19. If any pianist is 
interested, please contact Mrs. Dorothy Rogers 
in F-50 or Donna LeClerc at the SGA Office. 

C H E S S C H A M P I O N S H I P 
The New Hampshire College Chess Club is 
sponsoring the 1973 New Hampshire College 
Chess Championship. It will be a five-
round match open to all students, faculty 
and administration. Trophies will be given 
to 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners. 

Anyone interested in entering this tourna-
ment can sign up between 11:00 a.m. and 12:00 
noon in the lounge before February 22. Any 
questions will be answered when you register. 


